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A New Season at UMC 

Welcome to October, my favorite month of the year.  Not only does 
October bring us the beautiful colors and mild temperatures of fall, it is 
also the start of a new fiscal year for District government.  Fiscal Year 
2021 brings great changes for United Medical Center including a new 
Chief Medical Officer and new Director of Radiology.  We are actively 
engaging in new community partnerships, internal operations, and of 
course implementing a new budget.  As singer Taylor Swift said, “this 
is a new year, a new beginning, and things will change.” 

As we enter this new year, I ask you to enter the month with an open 
mind, a spirit of collaboration, and ideas on how we can employ 
innovative approaches that yield excellent experiences for those 
entrusted in our care.  Unfortunately, although we are stepping into a 
new season, old challenges including the coronavirus are sliding into 
the new year right alongside us.  While we were caught off guard by 
the pandemic in March, we must stay vigilant in our efforts to stop the 
spread by maintaining our handwashing, mask wearing, and social 
distancing.  Flu shots are now available so please be proactive and visit 
Occupational Health for your shot.  

This weekend I ask you to think about all that went wrong in FY2020 
and shake shake, shake it off.  It’s a new season at UMC!   

Colene Y. Daniel 

1310 Southern Ave. SE 
Washington, DC 20032 

202-574-6000 
Unitedmedicaldc.com 
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Although the larger demonstration occurred in New York on September 28th, we as first responders 
want to show our support in the effort to obtain justice for Breonna Taylor and systematic reform.  

 

Please see the link below for more details of the demands, and how to participate in the larger 
movement. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/16pN-
fazVQqSg9B__xbkaRZOZQ3ZkUJFHlCAzW_nlAk0/mobilebasic?fbclid=IwAR2aIPOSrtBiidVLVKndRxLkqt
w4bynKs9LhzeutVsjdxPEb_H5K11sQupM 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/16pN-fazVQqSg9B__xbkaRZOZQ3ZkUJFHlCAzW_nlAk0/mobilebasic?fbclid=IwAR2aIPOSrtBiidVLVKndRxLkqtw4bynKs9LhzeutVsjdxPEb_H5K11sQupM
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/16pN-fazVQqSg9B__xbkaRZOZQ3ZkUJFHlCAzW_nlAk0/mobilebasic?fbclid=IwAR2aIPOSrtBiidVLVKndRxLkqtw4bynKs9LhzeutVsjdxPEb_H5K11sQupM
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/16pN-fazVQqSg9B__xbkaRZOZQ3ZkUJFHlCAzW_nlAk0/mobilebasic?fbclid=IwAR2aIPOSrtBiidVLVKndRxLkqtw4bynKs9LhzeutVsjdxPEb_H5K11sQupM
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UMC would like to welcome our newest members to the team! 
 

 

Randy Darmon-Director of Radiology 

Donna Harris- Health Information Management Director 

 



 
Thank you for being an 

essential part of our success 

at 

United Medical Center 

Happy  

42nd  

Anniversary 

“Mr. Eugene Crawford” 
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As the District of Columbia’s only public hospital, we all have a heightened 
responsibility to prevent the spread of COVID-19 whether on/or off duty.  
Although the city continues to reopen we must continue to adhere to the safety 
and social distancing mandates in effect throughout the region.  

 
 

 
 

STAY SAFE 
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October is National Physical Therapy Month — a time to celebrate the profession and all the 
ways physical therapists, physical therapist assistants, and PT and PTA students help 

improve lives across the country. This year's theme is the promotion of physical activity and 
the unique value PTs and PTAs bring to help people get moving, a focus that's also in line 

with our latest #ChoosePT public awareness campaign. 

 

"Although this year has brought significant challenges to health care and the profession, we 
are getting through them together," said APTA President Sharon L. Dunn, PT, PhD. "Now, 
more than ever, it's important to share the value of keeping active and moving, and APTA 

offers inclusive ways for us to share with our communities the importance of physical 
activity to a healthy life." 

 

  

While in-person celebrations may be postponed or look different this year, there are still exciting 
ways you can get involved to promote your profession! Visit the APTA NPTM website for more 

information, and check out these eight easy ways to participate. 

 

https://www.apta.org/national-physical-therapy-month
https://www.apta.org/article/2020/09/01/eight-ways-participate-nptm
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UMC’s Public Relations Team Needs You!! 

 

On Saturday, October 10, 2020, UMC will participate in the community event detailed 
below.  We are asking for donations of new toys and/or books to distribute alongside 
UMC information and wellness guides.  We also need one or two volunteers to table 

with the PR team.  If you are interested and available to table, please send an email to 
KWhitake@United-medicalcenter.com. 

Donations can be dropped off in room 2041 (near the staircase leading to the second 
floor on the backside of the Executive Office). 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

Toya Carmichael & Kenneth Whitaker 
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Community Resources & Activities 
 

 

 
 

The Hospital Board of Directors and Executive Leadership Team recognizes that 
you are more than an employee and that as much as you care for our patients, 
staff, and visitors, you must also care for your families at home. 

 

 

Combat disease with diet! Join doctors and community partners for a FREE online 
nutrition class! Learn how weight, high blood pressure, diabetes, and other conditions 
can be treated and prevented with a plant-based diet.  
Vanita Rahman, MD, Neal Barnard, MD, Jennifer Paul, MPH, and weekly class guests 
will provide practical tips, meal planning, and interactive Q&A during this 8-week class 
series from the Physicians Committee for Responsible Medicine.  
Register today at PCRM.org/NutritionClass 

August 25th-October 13th                                 

 

                                                                                                

           

https://www.pcrm.org/nutritionclass
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Meet UMC @ The 
Faunteroy Center in 

Ward 7 every 
Wednesday! 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 Total Number Positives Percent 

All       15,423  
 

 
 

100 

Race   

Unknown 84 1 
American Indian/Alaska 
Native 

36 <1 

Asian 251 2 
Black/African American 7789 51 
Native Hawaiian/Pacific 
Islander 

44 <1 

Other/Multi-Racial 3628  25 
White                                            3373 22 

Ethnicity   

Unknown 1299 8 
Hispanic or Latinx                                     3887 25 
NOT Hispanic or Latinx 10,221 66 
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For the latest information on the District Government’s 
response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit 
coronavirus.dc.gov. 

Cases as of October 2, 2020 

https://coronavirus.dc.gov/
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UMC IN THE NEWS–September 28–October 2, 2020                                              
UMC Staff are reminded to direct ALL MEDIA INQUIRIES to Toya 
Carmichael, VP of Public Relations @Tcarmichael@united-
medicalcenter.com.   

 

 

September 29, 2020 - A New Medical Van Wants To Connect People In Public Housing With 
Healthcare Providers by Jenny Gathright, Dcist.   

 

https://wamu.org/story/20/09/29/a-new-medical-van-wants-to-connect-people-in-public-housing-with-healthcare-providers/
https://wamu.org/story/20/09/29/a-new-medical-van-wants-to-connect-people-in-public-housing-with-healthcare-providers/
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